City of Gibbon

For Immediate Release:

City of Gibbon Receives Grant for New Community Center

Gibbon, [8/24/2023] — The City of Gibbon is pleased to announce that it has been awarded a $25,000
grant from the Arthur Klinkacek Community Enrichment Fund of the Kearney Area Community
Foundation. This grant will play a pivotal role in the realization of the highly anticipated Gibbon
Community Center.

City Administrator Matt Smallcomb expressed his gratitude, stating, "We are truly grateful to the Arthur
Klinkacek Community Enrichment Fund and the Kearney Area Community Foundation for their
unwavering support. This grant brings us one step closer to fulfilling our vision of a vibrant community
hub that will benefit all residents of Gibbon."

The grant funds will be earmarked for the completion of the Gibbon Community Center, a project that
has been eagerly awaited by the community. The center promises to be a space where residents can
come together for recreational activities, educational programs, and social gatherings. Its renovation
reflects the city's commitment to fostering a sense of togetherness and providing a dedicated space for
community development.

The Arthur Klinkacek Community Enrichment Fund has a rich history of supporting initiatives that
enhance the quality of life in the region. Their contribution to the Gibbon Community Center project
exemplifies their dedication to empowering local communities.

As the City of Gibbon moves forward with the completion of the community center, the support of the
Arthur Klinkacek Community Enrichment Fund serves as a beacon of collaboration and progress. The
new facility is poised to become a symbol of community pride, serving as a versatile space for various
activities that cater to all age groups.
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